
 
 February 2: Girls Tiny Tigers will be playing during the girls JV/Varsity basketball game. Please have girls at the school by 

5:45 p.m.  
 
 February 4: Girls Tiny Tigers will be playing during the girls JV/Varsity basketball game. Please have girls at the school by 

5:45 p.m. 
 
 February 6:  Boys Tiny Tigers practice from 5:30-6:30 p.m. in the High School Gym 
 Board of Education meeting at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 February 7: Boys Tiny Tigers will be playing during halftime of the boys 

JV/Varsity basketball game. Please have boys at the school by 
5:45 p.m.  

 
February 8: 5:30 p.m. PTO meeting.  
 Mini Cheer camp 3-5 p.m. in the cafeteria 

 
February 9: Mini Cheer camp 3-5 p.m. in the cafeteria 

 
February 10: Mini Cheer camp performs at the boys Varsity game during                                                           

halftime.  
 W/F Preschool Valentine Celebration 
 

  February 11:  Boys Tiny Tigers will be playing during halftime of the boys 
JV/Varsity basketball game. Please have boys at the school by 
5:45 p.m.  

 
  February 14: T/TH Preschool Valentine Celebration  
 K-5 Valentine’s Day Celebrations     
 

  February 17:  Third Quarter Interims sent home with students 
 
  February 19: Mother/Son painting party 2-4 p.m. 
 Cost is $10 per person (cash only) 
 
  February 20: Presidents’ Day-NO SCHOOL  

 
 

Kindergarten Clinic for 2023-2024 School Year 
Phone: 419-264-5231 

 
Parents of students who will be five years old on or before August 1, 2023 can call the office to pick up the registration packet for 
Kindergarten. Completed paperwork is due back in the elementary office by Friday, March 31st. Once all paperwork is turned in, an 
appointment will be scheduled for clinic. Kindergarten Clinic will be held at St. Peter’s church on Friday, April 28 by appointment only. 

Preschool Screenings 
Parents interested in preschool for their child should call the Northwest Ohio Educational Service Center at 1-567-444-4818 to schedule an 
appointment. All children ages 0 to 5 years are welcome to attend. (Screenings are not for children who will be entering kindergarten or 
currently enrolled in preschool through your local school district.) Appointments are required. All preschoolers must go through the 
screening process to be considered for preschool classrooms for the 2023-2024 school year. 
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 Teacher Requests 

for 2023-2024 school 
year 

At Holgate Elementary, we are already 
building our 2023-2024 class lists.  The 
staff create these lists based on an in-

depth knowledge of the staff and 
students.  Requesting a specific teacher 
may be accepted based only on student 
need.  The school reserves the right to 

ensure we have a balanced class size and 
meet all students’ needs; therefore, not 

all parent requests may be granted.  
Parent requests must be in writing and 
turned into the office no later than May 

1, 2023.  Any requests made after May 1, 
will not be accepted.  When grade cards 

are mailed for the fourth quarter, the 
teacher for the following school year will 
be listed on the back of the grade card. 

 

 


